

ST. EDWARD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

601 CLARK STREET, P.O. BOX C; ST. EDWARD, NE 68660 PHONE: 402-678-2282; FAX: 402-678-2284



JUSTIN FREDERICK
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS
JFREDERICK@STED.ESU7.ORG

DARREN LUEBBE 7-12 PRINCIPAL/AD DLUEBBE@STED.ESU7.ORG ALLISON PRITCHARD
PK-6 PRINCIPAL
PK-12 ASSESSMENTS
APRITCHARD@STED.ESU7.ORG

August 21, 2019

Dear Parents,

Here is the link to our new website for grading, attendance and lunch software.

https://stedwardpublic.onlinejmc.com/

You will have a single sign on for your family (there is a drop down in the program to toggle from student to student if you have multiple children in the system).

Your user name and password are on the sticker below:

USER NAME:

PASSWORD:

Thank you,

St. Edward Public Schools

